NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

	Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on a Petition to close and abandon that portion of Harvey Lake Road beginning at the right-of-way of Odum Screven Road and extending in a westerly direction for a distance of 1492.28 feet.
	Said hearing will be held on April 6, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in the County Commissioners’ Meeting Room.  All interested persons are invited to attend.
	This 10th day of March, 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]						Amanda Hannah
						County Clerk

Run: 	Two (2) times on March 25th and 28th, 2020.

